
To receive a report on the Town Council Pontoon Insurance and Cyber Security Insurance 

Renewal and consider any actions and associated expenditure. 

 

The Pontoon Insurance and Cyber Security Insurance policies are due for annual renewal in 

December 2024.  

Renewal quotes have not yet been received, and the next Policy and Finance Committee 

meeting is scheduled for January 2025. 

Therefore, members are requested to consider delegating authority to the Finance Officer to 

obtain renewals for both services (endorse best value) and review the renewals as appropriate 

for the Town Clerk’s final sign off on behalf of Saltash Town Council. 

 

End of report. 

 

 


